September 2012

Hi all
Here we are at the end of the 2012 track season, which I feel has been a great one for our training group. The majority of the group have run Personal Best times in at least one event and we have a lot of promising new comers to the group. 

 It is not a coincidence that one of the biggest improvers on the track this year was Tom Desborough, as one of the most consistent attendees at training, it was Tom who made the most of last year’s cross country season and built a very strong aerobic base to work from when the track season started.
The moral of the above is that cross country is not just something we do in the winter it is the start of next seasons training.  So I hope to see all of you out for most of the cross country fixtures between now and the National champs in February.
We will be starting circuit training again on alternate Tuesdays at Bromley College from 2nd October. The sessions will be from 6.30 – 7.30 pm and will replace the track sessions.  The cost will be £1 for B&B members and £2 for non-members, all details about these sessions will appear on our webpage.

We will also arrange some Sunday morning training runs over the winter, these will be steady runs at a social pace.
Of course it is not all about running, so hopefully we can arrange another social evening before Christmas. Dillingers in Old Hayes has been the place of preference before and I am sure one of the senior athletes in the group will be willing to arrange another visit there unless anyone else has a better suggestion.

I would like to thank Nigel and Paul for all their help through the season, it has been a great summer and I’m sure we can do even better next year.
Mick

